
From: sierraparkwater@gmail.com on behalf of Sierra Park Water
To: Sierra Park Water, Inc.
Subject: Upcomikng CPUC Visit to the Park
Date: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 10:20:19 PM

Hello,

We wanted to let you know that the CPUC is sending a representative to the Park on Thursday
September 21, 2017.  The representative will be available to meet with our customers at the
Recreation Hall at 3:00 in the afternoon.  Please feel free to join us Thursday afternoon. 

Wanda
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